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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Bruce McGinnis <brucemcginnis@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 1, 2019 4:58 PM
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: HB 3063 testimony

I oppose HB 3063 as it will take away my children's right to attend public school. I have first hand seen permanent harm 
caused directly from recieving the mmr vaccine. Days after the vaccine the 2 year old child who prior to the shot could 
laugh, talk, smile now was unable to speak. She wouldn't laugh. She would no longer smile. I have no intention of 
putting my children at that risk. I strongly feel the negative side effects of some vaccines are far worse than the diseases 
themselves. My children should still be allowed to attend public school even though I don't want them vaccinated. 
Thank you. 


